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Comments: Please do NOT allow this to happen on Forest Lease Land.  #1.  This is a smaller lake and NOT

large enough for this proposal. #2.  The lake has 2 public campgrounds that have been used by many families for

many years...with little damaged.  Please consider these families for all future plans.  #3.  There are many cabins

on the other side of the lake also.  Please consider that.  They have been there for years!  #4.  There is also

outfitters that take people into and through the Bob Marshall Wilderness across the lake.  Please consider this

area (pristine and special) when considering your dession on this property.  #5.  The size of the present

accomidations is an adequate with some improvments...but NOT larger....  PLEASE PROTECT OUR

CAMPGROUNDS, CABINS, AND PRESENT BUSINESSES.  Thank you.

     Sincerely;  Bettie Ambuehl


